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Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a really settled first full week back at school. It has been lovely to see the children learning their new routines 
and moving confidently about the school. With the restrictions being lifted for the bubbles, we were able to welcome Rev’d 
Dawn into school yesterday and family members came to Team assembly this morning. Although we were still mindful of 
the situation with COVID19, we really enjoyed being able to meet in this way after 18 months. We celebrated the children’s 
achievements from home and in school and thought of all the things we could be thankful for today before we said our 
school prayer together.  
 
Dates 
Please see below for term dates and events happening this half term. There are 2 non-pupil days either side of the half term 
holiday. 
 
School Clubs 
Thank you for signing up to the clubs which will begin next week. Mrs Steel is just waiting on a few responses before she 
sends out the clubs allocations letters ready for Monday. Reading club, which is to help parents with childcare in the 
mornings, is available for all children from 8:30am. Please come to the front door as Durrington classroom door will not be 
open. 
 
Leventhorpe Open Evening 
The Open Evening at Leventhorpe for our Year 6s this year, is on Thursday 16th September from 6pm. The Headteacher is 
talking with parents and children at 6:00pm, 6:40pm, 7:20pm and 8:00pm. 
 
Happy Book 
I wanted to thank everyone for their support of our sponsored bounce event last term as it has raised over £500. This will go 
towards the money we have raised to buy new reading books and topic books. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Hannah was proud of her two awards for goal-keeping and football skills; Issy was delighted with her grades she 
received for her Modern Theatre exam (distinction) and Grade 4 singing (merit); Edith, Alfie and Noah were presented with 
their Reading Challenge certificates; Rose was really proud of her Level 8 certificate in gymnastics and Mya graduated from 
her swimming class as she can swim 10m unaided. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Fay, Ivy, Oliver, Macy, Harry, Charlie, 
Alfie, Noah, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Rose, Lenny, Joshua, Sophia, Catherine, Ruby, Reggie, Maisie, Ruby, Sonny and 
Sonny. Pablo, Alfie, Elsie-Mae and Rose have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is 
Quickbury class with 91,871,010! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have remembered to say ‘thank you’. 
Copeland: Max always remembers to be polite and say thank you without any reminders. 
Durrington: Max is always polite saying please and thank you. 
Fitzwalter: Kayla never needs to be reminded to say thank you. She is incredibly polite and a pleasure to teach.  
Quickbury: Olivia always remembers to say thank you. She is so kind and thoughtful. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
School clubs 
 
Dates  
Sunday 10th October: Copeland class welcome in church (tbc) 11am 
Thursday 14th October: Harvest service in church 9:30am 
Friday 22nd October: Non-pupil day 
Monday 25th October-Friday 29th October: Half term 
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Monday 1st November: Non-pupil day 
  
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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